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HB3075 and measure 114 are wrong for Oregon on too many levels. 

Oregonians do not want our freedoms taken away.  Our 2nd amendment taken as 

written should be clear and nullify both these bills. 

It would take millions of dollars to implement this, and requires a class that isn’t 

available!  This doesn’t even make sense! 

You must reconsider these bill as they are certainly unconstitutional!!! 


